APPAOYED

MINUTES Belmont Conservation Commission Meeting

May 15, 2012 — Town Hall, approximately 7:00pm

Attendance: Chair: Miriam Weil, David Webster, Tino Lichauco, Jim Roth
Darrell King

Idith Haber Kisen

Kit Drier

Idith Haber Kisen brought materials for consideration to the Conservation Commission. She presented
soil logs and and information concerning the presence of a clay subsoil on the Uplands site. This
information was collected by Ingeborg Hegemann of the BSC Group and has been available for several
years. Ms Kisen’s concerns included the impact of the clay on the proposed storm water management
system, as well as the infiltration characteristics of the site.

A roll call vote to enter Executive Session was taken at approximately 8:00. The motion was made by
Tino Lichauco and seconded by Jim Roth. The vote to enter executive session was unanimously
approved.
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